
December District DCM Report 

 

December 5, 2023 

Good evening, 

I was informed that there will be a new GSR at the Saturday Willow AM meeting starting on the 1st of 

January.  

Our District is working on the planning for the 48th Annual Area Service Workshop. 

I continue to attend meetings in the district to see if they are still running, and am updating our 

secretary as I get new information. 

We have discontinued our tailgating until after the Holidays.  

We have selected the officers for our district and will be voting on them at the next District Meeting on 

Dec. 5th, at the Peace Lutheran Church in Finlayson at 7:00 PM. 

I am looking forward to the ACM in Aitkin on Dec. 3rd when the new Area Officers and Committee 

members will be welcomed in and to see what my next EWL assignment is.  

Thank you for letting me serve, 

Kathy M. 


